Te Whaanau Whaariki

Nau mai hoki mai ki ngā whānau katoa.

Ko te tumanako kua hoki haumaru mai koutou katoa, ā, kua whakatā pai ō koutou tamariki hei whakapou kaha anō i a rātou e ako ana. We hope you have all returned safely from your Xmas and New Year celebrations. We are sure the tamariki are ready and keen to jump back into our learning for the year having rested well for the past 6 weeks.

We are very excited to start the year with a full staff of 3 kaiako and 2 wonderful kaiāwhina!



- Mon 6th Feb Waitangi Day
- Tues 7th Feb swimming Matua Taurua's class (everyday for 3 weeks)
- Weds 8th Feb swimming Whaea Laela's class (everyday for 3 weeks)
- Thurs 9th Feb TWW whānau hui

Please keep an eye out for the school newsletters, and roopuu newsletters as they have information about up coming dates and events.

We have swimming again this term starting with years 1-3 from week 2-6 and years 4-6 from week 7 onwards.

Please talk with your kaiako if you have any whakaaro around stationery. They will be used starting this week.



E tuku mihi ana tātou ki a Matua Taurua i kuhu mai ki waenganui i a tātou ki te whakaako, ki te tiakina i ō tātou pōtiki.

We are so happy to have matua Taurua join our staff. He will be teaching in the pōtiki class.

Ngā Akomanga:

Matua Troy: Mataamua Whaea Laela: Tuakana Matua Taurua: Pōtiki Nana Huia: Kaiawhina Matua Mohi: Kaiawhina

PB4L

Our focus this term is 'Respect for ourselves". I will bring my hat to school everyday and put it in my bag. I am responsible for all of my belongings and returning them to my bag.

Children who do not wear hats will be monitored on the steps under the big shade cloths. 'NO HAT NO PLAY'